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From: Darth Schrader
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Speeders on residential roads (Camden Rd - 4900 block)
Date: Thursday, September 8, 2022 10:29:03 AM

My name is Brian Schrader and I am a registered voter.
I live on the 4900 block of Camden Rd. I have been living here for almost 15 months
and I work from home. In the time that I have lived here I have witnessed numerous
cars speeding past my apartment. Two doors down from me my neighbor has small
children that frequently play in the front yard and I often cringe at the thought of a
speeder causing an accident. The next block on Camden between Hob St and Linda
Vista Rd there are 3 speed bumps, and I am sure that the residents on that block do
not have as many speeders. I was wondering what it takes to get a few speed bumps
added to my block. 
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